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42nd Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Republic of Korea – 26th January 2023
Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

Mr. President, 

Sri Lanka warmly welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Korea and appreciates the presentation of a comprehensive national report.
Sri Lanka welcomes the commitment of the Republic of Korea to comply with its international human rights obligations and cooperate with human rights mechanisms, as evidenced by the action taken to comply with all the provisions of the Convention against the Rights of Persons of Disabilities as well as various interactions with Special Procedure Mandate Holders.
We take this opportunity to recommend that the Republic of Korea; 
1. Ensure the establishment of a comprehensive plan to prevent human trafficking and to  protect trafficking victims; 
2.    Continue the commitment towards preventing domestic violence and strengthening support services of victims of domestic violence. 
3.    Continue the priority afforded for the promotion and protection of children’s rights by expanding the State’s responsibility for children.  
We wish the Republic of Korea all the success in its UPR engagement. 
